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Florida
Power
C O R P O R A T 10 N

September 7, 1979

File: 3-0-3-a-3 -

.

Mr. Robert W. Reid
Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors s

U. S. N- lear Regulatory Commissice
Washingua, DC 20555

'

Subject: Crystal River Unit No. .
Docket No. 50-302 ,.

Operating License No. DP.C:-72
CRf3 Contingency Plan

Dear Mr. Reid:
\

On July 30, 1979, Florida Power Corpo ation received your letter of
July 24, 1979, requesting additional . iformation concerning the CR#3
Contingency Plan.

In response to your request, Florida Po er Corporation hereby submits
fire (5) copies of the Contingency Plan "or Crystal River Unit 3 which
has been revised to address tha concerns identified in your letter of
July 24, 1979. This document is "PROPRIEVARY" and should be withheld
from public disclosure, in accordance witl 10 CFR 2.790(d).

If you have any questions concerning our rrrised plan, please contact
us.

Very truly yours ,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION
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W. P. Stewart -

Manager
;\ d 'Nuclear Operations
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